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Ashton Altogether 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are really pleased to be able to be part of ‘Ashton Altogether’, which is an event taking place on the 
AHSRA playing fields, next to the park on Saturday 18th September.  
 
It was such a shame to have to cancel our Hey Day event back in July, so it is wonderful that we have been 
able to join forces with other organisations within the village, to make a good start to the school year and 
hopefully raise some much needed funds to support our children in school. 
 
To make the event as successful as possible, we really need your help! If there is any way that you could help 
out with any of the things on the list below, please get in touch. You can contact us on the 
admin@ashtonhayes.cheshire.sch.uk  address, give the office a call on 01244307408 or catch a member of 
staff at the beginning or end of the day. 
 
We could really do with help with: 
 

 Running stalls on the day – a rota will be on the notice board at the front of school by the end of the 
week, to sign up. 

 Setting up on Friday evening and tidying away after the event on Saturday. 

 We could do with borrowing as many gazebos as possible. 

 Any donations of plants and flowers for a Plant Stall would be very much appreciated. 
 
Rather than ask for another bottle donation, we are planning a Chocolate Tombola and would be very 
grateful for a donation of something chocolatey. We need these to be with us on Monday 13th September 
when we will have an own clothes day in exchange.  
 
We really do hope that you can make it along on the day to get together and relax at this long awaited 
community event. We really would be grateful of any help and support that you and your families are willing to 
give towards the day. 
 
Thank you in advance, 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr Gilbert 
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